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I support this bill.  I am old enough to remember the times that I had to appear in 

person to vote and show ID.  With all the fraud in our voting system there is a need to 

validate identity of each voter. This might take more time and require more resources 

but necessary to make our elections free from fraud.  Enough honest people 

(including myself) exist who are very willing to volunteer to help at these elections. 

New technology now exists that speeds up the counting providing that the software is 

free from hacking. 

Please bring voting integrity back and vote for this bill. 


